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In Memory Of

Sara Frances
Houston Morrow

Date Of Birth
November 28, 1946

Date of Death
December 12, 2024

Funeral Service
2 P.M. Tuesday ~ December 17, 2024

Peebles Main Funeral Chapel
Somerville, Tennessee

Oďciating Minister
Pastor Tommy Medley

Song Selections
The Old Rugged Cross

Beulah Land
Go Rest High On That Mountain

Final Resting Place
Hickory Grove Cemetery

Moscow, Tennessee

Pallbearers
Andy Pace, Anthony Carter, Terry Morrow,

Charlie Shields, Noah Pace and Randel Bizzell

Sara Frances Houston Morrow, age 78, resident of 
Henderson, Tennessee and wife of the late Gerald 
Russell Morrow, Sr., departed this life Thursday 
evening, December 12, 2024 at Bolivar General 
Hospital in Bolivar, Tennessee.

Sara was born November 28, 1946 in Holly Springs, 
Mississippi, the daughter of the late Edward David 
Houston and Lou Cindy Feathers Houston. She was 
employed as a certified nursing assistant for many 
years before her retirement and loved her family, 
spending time with her grandchildren and watching 
Gunsmoke.

Mrs. Morrow is survived by her daughter, Tracy Ann 
Medley (Tommy); her son, Gerald “Bubba” Russell 
Morrow, Jr.; her sister, Tina Mae Houston; six 
grandchildren, Caitlyn Pace (Andy), Hannah Medley, 
Bethany Carter (Anthony), Bailey Medley, Mary Lou 
Medley and Michael Medley; and two great-
grandsons, Noah Pace and Josiah “JoJo” Pace.

In addition to her husband and parents, she was 
preceded in death by her sister, Mary Ann Carter and 
her brother, Danny Houston.

Condolences may be left on our online guestbook at 
www.PeeblesFuneralHome.com.


